
 
 
   

Spring Issue 2/2024 

Friends of Calmore 

Infant School 
I cannot believe we are half way through the school year.  
This year is flying by. 
 
It was great to see the return of a cake sale.  Thank you to 
those who made cakes and to those who brought them. 
We raised an amazing £171.00. 
 
I know you have already been thanked, however I too want to 
say thank you for your amazing efforts in raising funds for 
Tobias’ Memorial. 
 
Also thank you to those who helped organise prizes.  Without 
you, we would not have been able to have as many prizes as 
we did. 
 
This was a great effort.  We now look forward to seeing the 
area created. 

   Easyfundraising  
Please remember to use easyfundraising when shopping 

online. 

Over 6,000 shops and sites will donate to Friends of 

Calmore Infant School for FREE when you use 

easyfundraising to shop with them. 

 

     

29th February 

Closing date for ordering 

Mother’s Day gifts. 

 

8th March 

Mother’s Day Selling 

 

26st March 

Sponsored Bunny Hop 

 

19th April 

School Disco 

 

Can you help? 
We are looking for a team of parents who 

would like to help on events we are arranging. 

You do not need to commit to everything, 

however if you feel you would like to help, 

please contact the Chair Person, details are 

below. 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Astra Recycling have given us a textile recycling bank 
which is going to help raise money for our school! 
  
If you donate unwanted textiles to an Astra Recycling 
bank, they will recycle and will pay the school 0.40p per 
kilo for what they collect.   
Textiles in the Astra Bank means money in the school 
bank! It could raise £600 across the year! 

  

 

Disco 
We will be holding our next disco 
on 19th April. 
More details to follow towards 
the end of the term. 

 



 

fcis@calmore-inf.hants.sch.uk 
 

Sponsored Bunny Hop 

 

Facebook: Calmore Infant School 

Information page 

 Name of Chair: Tracey Oakley 

 

We are always looking at ways to raise 

money for the school. 

If you work for a company who are able to 

sponsor us, or do a matching system for fund 

raising, please get in touch. 

All money raised by FCIS is spent on our 

children. 

 

On Friday 31st March, we will be taking part in a 
Sponsored Easter Bunny Hop. 
Please look out for more details in your child’s bookbag. 
 

 

Mother’s Day Sale 
FCIS are giving the children the opportunity to come and buy 

Mum a Mother’s Day gift during the school day on  
Friday 8th March  

  
Presents are £3.50 each. 

  
Closing Date to order your presents is Thursday 29th February. 

  
We are unable to accept orders after this date. 

  
To order your gift, please visit  

fcis.sumupstore.com 
Please ensure Child’s Name and Class is in the name of the 

order. 

  
 

Tuesday 23rd April 

9.00am 


